
Cameray at Hats Off Day - June 4, 2016 
 
Cameray Child and Family Services had the 
opportunity to participate in Hats Off Day on June 4, for 
our second year.  Thank you to our generous hosts, TD 
Bank on Hastings and Madison.  We had a great day 
promoting the agency's program and chatting with 
people.  We also sold popcorn and cold water - which 
was very popular on such a hot sunny day!  Thank you 
to our volunteer popcorn sales team - Donovan, Ethan, 
Angelo and Ian.  They did a great job! Looking forward 
to going back next year! 

 
 
 


